
 

  

Shroud of Turin Expo Announces Summer Extension  
in San Antonio until July 12, 2015 

The extension was sparked by requests from many schools and groups surrounding San Antonio that 
needed more time to arrange travel to visit the Exposition. The Exposition will remain in San Antonio as 
the Ostentation of the Shroud will begin April 19 through June 24, in Turin, Italy.  

Schools across Texas from Austin, New Branfuels, Laredo and other cities, attended during the Lenten 
season. Students were able to experience the Exposition’s journey through time and science of the 
Shroud. “One of the many reasons for the extension stems from several Texas’ schools requesting the 
Exposition be extended so they may attend,” says Jose Garrigo, CEO of Immersive Planet and Director of 
the Exposition. 

In addition, the Shroud of Turin will host an event on May 2nd, with special guest appearance, Dr. John P. 
Jackson, the leading scientist who researched and explored the Shroud of Turin Research Project 
(STURP). 

“I am happy to announce our extension through July,” says Garrigo. “I am also thrilled to announce Dr. 
John P. Jackson will be attending a very important event in May, where he will be discussing his 
experience leading the STURP research group in 1978. This is the first time that Dr. Jackson visits San 
Antonio and a unique experience to meet the leading scientist of the Shroud of Turin.”  

For more information, please visit www.shroudexpo.com or call us at 210 280 8450 
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